
 

 

Matuku Waterway – repairs to pipeline 

August 2018 

Work will begin soon to replace a section of defective pipe on the Matuku Waterway pipeline 

diversion. 

The pipeline diversion from Heathcote Valley drain down Bridlepath Road and into Cooks Lane 
waterway was completed last year. It’s part of the Matuku Waterway flood mitigation works to reduce 
flood risk in Heathcote Valley, downstream of Bridle Path Road. 
 
A short section of the new pipe immediately downstream of the inlet (adjacent to No 86 Bridle Path 
Road, marked in red on the map below) will be replaced by our contractors Isaac Construction, to fix 
defects found in the pipework. 

 
The works are planned to start on Monday 27 August, and will take around 3-4 weeks, weather 
permitting. We plan to keep Bridle Path Road open during the works, with a short section reduced to one 
lane. 

 

Please contact Barrie Shipley Project Manager from Isaac Construction Ltd on 027 477 3059 with 

any questions or concerns you have about the works. 


